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Exhibit 6A 

To: Board of Directors 

From: Steve Leighton, Fire Chief 

Date: March 16, 2022 

Subject: Consider Selection of Candidate to Fill Board Vacancy 

Background: 

As discussed at the regular meeting held on February 16, 2022, the district received one letter of 

interest from a candidate wishing to fill the most current board vacancy.  The candidate’s 

information was provided to the Directors under separate cover. 

No other candidate application was received regarding the Board vacancy. 

Recommendation: 

Make a motion regarding Candidate Bob Millslagle. 


